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Subject: Pot Store at Albert Place

-----Original Message----- 
From: Diana D 
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 10:27 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Pot Store at Albert Place 

Hi, 

I’m emailing my concerns in about the proposed store opening at 5787 Albert Place. I believe it is a bad idea 
because it is too close to CHSS and lots of students pass on the way up and down the hill to the plaza to grab lunch. 
It is also down a side street, making it very convenient for legal age adults to purchase and sell to teenagers right 
there. 

I fully protest against this location as it is dangerous for our children that walks that hill everyday. Increased traffic, 
possibly pot smoking drivers not paying attention to the roads. It’s asking for trouble. We have enough pot stores 
already in PG. STOP! 

Diana Duchscherer 

June 15, 2020 Regular Council Meeting 
Agenda Item D.9 - Handout 7

Redacted




